From: Low, Martin

To: Cc:

Subject: Proposed changes to the junction of Edgware Road (A5), Maida Vale, Blomfield Road and Aberdeen Place

Date: 11 April 2016 13:53:54

Attachments: <u>image001.jpg</u>

, The City Council is concerned with the proposed TfL scheme as there were requests to provide pedestrian crossing facilities across Blomfield Road at its junction with Maida Vale. We have not yet finalised measures on the Quietway Cycle Route.

Please discuss.

Martin

Martin Low

City Transport Advisor

Growth, Planning and Housing Department

Westminster City Council 11th Floor North West City Hall

64 Victoria Street

London SW1E 6QP



Begin forwarded message:

Date: 18 March 2016 at 17:04:26 GMT

Subject: Proposed changes to the junction of Edgware Road

(A5), Maida Vale, Blomfield Road and Aberdeen Place

Dear Stakeholder,

From 28 October to 9 December 2015, we consulted on a proposal to change cycle provision around the junction of Maida Vale, Blomfield Road, Edgware Road and Aberdeen Place.

We received 83 responses to the consultation, of which 61 per cent stated they supported or partially supported these proposals. Having considered the responses, we plan to go ahead with the proposals and aim to make the changes in late spring 2016.

For more information and to read our report, including our responses to the main issues raised, please visit our website here: tfl.gov.uk/cycling/edgware-blomfield

Yours faithfully,



Consultation Team Transport for London

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL. Further information about Transport for London's subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.